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Relevant Fact 

 

Enagás signs an agreement to increase its stake in Transportadora de Gas del Perú, S.A. 

(TgP) from 25.98% to 28.94%. 

Enagás Internacional, S.L.U. and Carmen Corporation (subsidiary of Canada Pension Plan 

Investment Board (CPPIB)) have reached an agreement to jointly acquire the entire stake of 

International Power S.A. (subsidiary of ENGIE S.A.) in TGP. Enagás Internacional S.L.U. 

increases therefore its stake in TGP in 2.96 %.  

The transaction, with a purchase price of USD65 Million, is subject to the possible exercise of 

the right of first refusal by the other shareholders. 

As a result of this acquisition, the shareholder structure of TGP will be: CPPIB Group 49.88%; 

Enagás Internacional 28.94 %; and Sipco Peru Pipelines Corporation 21.18 %.  
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